No.Dy.782-DS (BR-11)/2014

From

To:

Subject:-

Sir,

Most immediate

Through Fax
Government of Pakistan

Finance Division
{Budget Wing)

Istamabad, the 17" June, 2014.

M. Qamar-uz-Zaman Farooqui,
Deputy Secretary (BR-II)
Phone: 9209346.

Mr. Tanveer Saeed,

Sr. Joint Director,
Finance Department,
State Bank of Pakistan,
I.I. Chundrigar Road,
Karachi.

OPENING OF BRANCHES FOR GOVERNEMENT RECEIPTS/PAYMENTS &

DEDUCTION OF ZAKAT ON 30 ~ JUNE, 2014.

| am directed to refer to State Bank of Pakistan (Finance Department)’s letter

No.FD.GOVT/612/101-2014, dated 09" June, 2014 on the subject cited above.

2.

In this connection it is advised to keep State Bank of Pakistan (SBP) and its own

branches as well as all scheduled banks open on 30" June, 2014 for all manner of transactions
including collection of revenue receipts and payments authorized by the government further
modalities in this regard may be settled between SBP and FBR. Necessary instruction may be
issued to ali concerned under intimation to Finance Division.

Yours Sincerely,

/

@ (C’ (M. Qamar-uz-Zaman Farooqui)

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action'to Chairman, Federal Board of
Revenue (Revenue Division) with reference to his D.O. letter No.1(8)Rev.Bud/98, dated 06"
June, 2014.
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Copy for information:

)

& {Q (M. Qamar-uz-Zaman Farooqui)

All Additional Finance Secretaries.

All Senior Joint Secretaries, Finance Division.
All Joint Secretaries, Finance Division.
Special Assistant to Finance Minister.

PS to Finance Secretary.

PS to Adviser.
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6 | (M. Qamar-uz-Zaman Farooqui)



